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TO: LIVINGSTON COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

FROM: Jim Rowell, Building Official  

DATE: October 22, 2024  

RE: Fee Increase - City of Brighton, Building Department Services 

The Livingston County Building Department has had a contract with the City of Brighton to 
provide building department services since 2010. The scope of the contract includes providing 
construction plan review and building inspections. This contract is for the building permits only. 
All other trade permits are pulled directly at the county building department offices. 

The fee increase represents a substantial increase in the City of Brighton permit activity over the 
last few years. The existing contract was $40,000 annually. The new contract is $93,000 
annually. None of the other terms of the existing contract have changed.  

Jim Rowell 
Livingston County Building Official 

LIVINGSTON COUNTY, MICHIGAN 
DEPARTMENT OF BUILDING INSPECTION 

2300 E. Grand River, Suite 104 
Phone: 517.546-3240 Fax: 517.546.7461 

Web Site: livgov.com/building 
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